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I support this bill to stop the bank on diesel vehicles. We drive many to do our jobs 

and take care of our land. This is a abuse of power to try to force the EV movement. 

There is not enough power available to make this possible. It's a pipe dream thought 

up by people who don't live in the real world and work real jobs. The pencil pusher 

that made this bill should get out and see how people make a living and take care of 

this state. When the diesel generator is charging their EV remember what it took to 

get there.  


